
 

COVID 19 RULES AND REGULATIONS 

- The OVGRC Trials will be held in the Ottawa Public Health Unit and we 

will be required to follow any additional restrictions enacted by that 

Health unit in addition to those required by the Province of Ontario.  

- Guidelines and restrictions around COVID-19 are prone to changing 

frequently and rapidly.  It is your responsibility to be aware of the 

current guidelines and restrictions and to follow them at all times.  If you 

have questions please ask any Trial official. 

- The safety measures below are subject to change based on information 

received from or decisions made by federal, provincial and local 

governments and health units. 

- You must not attend if you have any symptoms of COVID-19, are 

supposed to be self-isolating/quarantining, have been out of the country 

in the past 14 days or have come into contact with someone that tested 

positive for COVID-19 or was symptomatic for COVID-19 in the past 14 

days. 

- Full Vaccination is required to enter the trial precincts “The Training 

Hall”  Please be prepared with a copy of your vaccination certificate.  If 

the app is available we will be utilizing it.  You will be given a wristband 

to wear once proof of vaccination has been provided. 

- Wearing of masks by competitors in the ring will be at the discretion of 

the judge.  Masks must be worn outside the ring. 

- There will be no food or beverages available on site. 

- There will be no spectating. 

- There will be no move ups or day of entries. 

- You must maintain 6 feet of distance from people not in your household 

at all times unless it is unavoidable for a brief moment. 

- There will be hand sanitizer available. 

 

 




